Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 9:31 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1391 Hazelwood lighting appeal

Good morning all,

| spoke with Ms. Brown this morning. She loves the idea of battery pack lighting, and has agreed to have this completed
by the January 1, 2016 deadline. Happy customer!
Efrayne will update the orders with the new compliance date.

Thanks,

Leanna Shaff, CBO, CFI

Fire Safety Inspector 111
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8980

F: 651-266-8951
eanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us

City in Amersa

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”



